
MINUTES OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED
CLASSMATE MEETING OF THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2012

Classmates present for the meeting:  C. Ho, Farias, Corenevsky, Paresa, Hottendorf, Joy, B. Freitas,
                                                           Hackbarth, Cruz, A. Lam, Rego.

Pupus of Fried Chicken and Sushi were provided by B. Freitas (Thanks Much!)

CALL TO ORDER:          Farias             meeting called to order @ 6:30 P.M.

TREASURER'S REPORT:          Rego      Rego reported that we would have $1761.63, after depositing monies
                                                                       ($1073.00) collected thus far for the Christmas Party.  The “balance-
                                                                       on-hand” numbers will change occasionally as we collect more
                                                                       Christmas Party monies, and also after we pay the final “TAB” to
                                                                       K.C.C. at the end of the Christmas Party.  Rego also reported that as
                                                                       of the meeting, there were a total of 32 persons committed to the
                                                                       Christmas Party, but that this number included 3 guests (wives of
                                                                       deceased classmates), and 2 musicians (paid for by a classmate).

OLD BUSINESS:
(A)     October Golfing Event          Cruz     It was a great turnout.  Classmates got to meet several members of
                                                                         Cruz's family.  After golfing, everyone enjoyed the warmth and
                                                                         laughter as they celebrated their “golfing feats” at the 7 Palms Bar &
                                                                         Grill.  The complete report is already posted at the Class website
                                                                         www.slc55.com under the Past Events Tab.     

(B)     2012 Christmas Party          Paresa     All things are coming together really well.  We have 32 people
                                                                          committed and paid, but the actual number of 1955 classmates is only

        13.  Need our classmates to “get into the Christmas Spirit and sign up”.
                                                                          There will be games, prizes, entertainment and fun, not to mention a
                                                                          fabulous Buffet Luncheon.  We're getting close to the deadline of
                                                                          committing/paying (November 26th); so, call your classmate friends and
                                                                          get them to celebrate the Holiday Season with us.

NEW BUSINESS:
(A)     Creighton “Fuzzy” Richards Services:    Farias       These classmates were present for “Fuzzy's” services:
                                                                                     Ah Moo, Burns, Caires, W. Chang, H. Chun, Farias, D. Hee, 
                                                                                     Hackbarth, Joy, A. Lee, Lelling, C. Mann, Lyons, M.  Pang,
                                                                                     Miyashiro, Paresa, Sam, Wurdeman, Cruz.  The services
                                                                                     were very nice.  Some programmed items ran a little late, but all
                                                                                     in all, the words/thoughts/reflections/love/feelings were very
                                                                                     spiritual and of wonderful and pleasant memories.  Gordon Sam
                                                                                     spoke (on behalf of the Classmates) about “Fuzzy's” time at St.
                                                                                     Louis and included comments from classmates H. Chun and R.
                                                                                     Kong ; and also led the singing of the St. Louis High School
                                                                                     Alma Mater.  Farias presented the Richards family our Class of
                                                                                     '55 Bereavement Card. The complete Gordon Sam presentation
                                                                                     (3 pages) will be posted to the class website www.slc55.com
                                                                                     under the “In Memoriam” tab. 

http://www.slc55.com/
http://www.slc55.com/


(B)     December Golfing Event:        H. Chun     (as read by Corenevsky from H, Chun e-mail)..........
                                                                                Date of Event:  Thursday, December 13th 
                                                                                Place:  Mamala Bay Golf Course (Hickam)
                                                                                Time:  8:00 A.M. (3) Tee times available.
                                                                                “So far, eleven (11) Classmates have replied to play:  Farias, Joy,
                                                                                Camara, B. Freitas, Lam, Cruz, Paresa, Yasumoto (from San
                                                                                Francisco), C. Ho, Sam, H. Chun.  NOTE:  H. Fujikawa's name
                                                                                was added at the meeting.
                                                                                “I (H. Chun) will send out another flyer next week to see if
                                                                                anybody else is interested in playing (need birth date and driver's
                                                                                license number).  I'm planning to submit all the names to the Pro
                                                                                Shop on December 2nd to get the Base Passes.
                                                                                Several days before the tournament, we can send out the last
                                                                                minute instructions for the Base Passes, show times, and
                                                                                tournament rules, etc”.

OPEN FORUM          Farias     It was brought up that we might consider changing our Regularly Scheduled
                                                     Classmate Meetings, to go from every other month, to something like every three
                                                     months or every four months.  After some discussion, it was determined that we
                                                     should continue on our current schedule.

ADJOURNMENT          Farias                 meeting was adjourned @ 7:05 P.M.

                                                                                       
                  

NOTE:  NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED CLASSMATE MEETING, WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, 
JANUARY 17, 2013, AT THE SLAA CLUBHOUSE, STARTING AT 6:30 P.M.
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